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               Friday 8th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I am delighted to inform you that we will be welcoming local author, Fiona Barker to our school on Wednesday 20th 

March 2024. She last visited us in October when her book, ‘Fox’s Favourite Autumn’ was published. We are very 

lucky that Fiona comes to visit our school each year and we are always one of the first schools to have the book read 

to us by the author herself! 

 

Fiona’s new book, ‘A Swift Return’ was published at the end of February and is a 

follow-up from Setsuko. During her day in school, Fiona will lead an assembly with 

the whole school, followed by workshops with each year group based around ‘A 

Swift Return’. 

 

If you would like to buy a copy of ‘A Swift Return’ or ‘Setsuko’ and have it signed 

by Fiona, please do this via SCO Pay. You will have the option to select however 

many copies of the book that you wish to purchase. Fiona will bring these along 

with her on the day and sign them with your child. 

 

Please could all orders be made by 12pm on Monday 18th March 2024. 

 

We are all really looking forward to another exciting visit from Fiona! 

Many thanks, 

Miss Albrighton 

Reading and English Lead 
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